
 

 

 

 

 

 

17th May 2019 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Today your child/children received a sponsorship booklet and an envelope for our 

Action MS walk on Wednesday 29th May. 

 

As Northern Ireland and Scotland have the highest proportion, in the world, of people 

living with MS we feel that this charity deserves our help. 

 

The last time we took part in this walk we were one of the highest raising schools!  

 

Please help your child to collect sponsors safely and return the booklet in the 

completed sealed envelope by Friday 31st May. 

 

Thank you for your support, 

 

Helen Walker 


